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Product Change Notification – PCN000667 

16th October, 2019 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Moxa is planning to implement a change to certain products. 

Please review the detailed information given below to determine how these changes will affect your products 

and/or processes. If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact the person listed 

below. 

 

Subject:  

MGate MB3660I series Flash changed notice 

 

Service Level:  

Basic 

 

Effective Date:  

December, 2019 

 

Model Names/ Current Version/ New Version: 

Model Name Current Version New Version 

MGate MB3660I-8-2AC V1.0.0 V1.1.0 

MGate MB3660I-16-2AC V1.0.0 V1.1.0 

 

Change Description:  

  To enhance product stability, MOXA decides to change the current Flash being used in the MGate 

MB3660I series to a new solution from another certified vendor which requires a hardware change and the 

change is effective starting December, 2019 

 

Note:  

1. The above delivery schedules may be changed based on stock availability. Please contact Product 

Manager for the most up-to-date schedule. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Submitted by: Product Manager, Joshua Lin, Moxa Intelligence 

Authorized by: Manager, Edward Lin, Moxa Intelligence 

Note: For questions, contact the Joshua.lin@moxa.com or your regional sales contact. 


